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News from Around PA 
The Board of Directors of the 
Oil City Area School District 
(Venango County) voted to 
suspend both We 
Care and Sexual Abuse Free 
Environment for Teens (SAFE-
T) sexual abuse training for 
the rest of the school year.  
Parents had objected to the 
curriculum due to its 
indoctrination and also 
complained about the lack of 
transparency from the 
school, the board and 
administration.  This 
curriculum is recommended 
by the PA Dept. of Education! 

PA State Senator Ryan 
Aument has reintroduced 
legislaƟon that would allow 
parents to block schools from 
giving their children access to 
materials the parents deem 
sexually inappropriate. Under 
SB 7, schools would be 
required to idenƟfy all 
materials that contain 
sexually-explicit content, 
offer parents the opportunity 
to review those materials and 
get the parents to sign off on 
their children's access to it. 

Governor Josh Shapiro says 
he will dismiss any calls for 
Senator John FeƩerman to 
step down aŌer he checked 
himself into Walter Reed 
Hospital in order to be 
treated for clinical 
depression.  

News From NaƟonal Scene 
Wisconsin Republicans used 
a procedural move to freeze, 
through 2024, any future 
aƩempts by Governor Tony 
Ever’s AdministraƟon from 
enacƟng a ban on talk 
therapy for minors with 
unwanted same-sex 
aƩracƟon and gender 
confusion.  

Loudon County, VA schools 
allows teachers to use 
preferred pronouns or 
phrases in email signature 
blocks that  express the 
teacher’s personal views on 
various subjects.  One teacher 
included the citaƟon John 
3:16 (not the verse) and 
school officials immediately 
ordered her to cease and 
desist because she was 
establishing a religion! 

Democrats in the US House 
and US Senate have 
introduced the InternaƟonal 
Human Rights Defense Act.  
It would “make permanent 
the office of Special Envoy for 

the Human Rights of LGBTQI+ 
Persons which President 
Biden established early in his 
term, as well as ensure that 
future administraƟons 
conƟnue to uphold LGBTQI+ 
rights on the world stage by 
direcƟng the State 
Department to document and 
respond to bias-moƟvated 
violence against LGBTQI+ 
people abroad and 
implement a comprehensive 
strategy to prevent and 
respond to criminalizaƟon, 
discriminaƟon, and violence 
against LGBTQI+ people.” 

“State of Black America”, an 
annual report from the 
NaƟonal Urban League 
includes among other cries of 
racism the parental rights’ 
movement in its aƩack.  It 
teamed up with the Southern 
Poverty Law Center, the AnƟ-
DefamaƟon League and the 
University of California, LA.  
We are a non-profit organizaƟon 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial giŌs from our supporters.  
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